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In order to meet its stated goals, the Administration should impose
an immediate mor ­atorium on all new fossil fuel infrastructure
projects. The moratorium should last until the legislature, BPU and
DEP develop rules and procedures and any laws needed to
reg­ulate GHG’s in New Jersey, and adopt specific annual plans to
reduce GHG’s consistent with Executive Order 28, the State’s
commitments in the Global Warming Response Act and the US
Climate Alliance

Thank you,
Marilyn Tepper
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